Minutes of P&A called meeting via conference call 12/27/19 at 11am thru 11:30 am 

Members attending: DG Jim Squire, PDG Alec Smythe, IPDG Court Dowis, PDG Bob Hagan, Treasurer James Marosek, DGN Mary Ligon, PDG Cheryl Greenway (we did have a quorum)

Purpose of the called meeting was to discuss GRSP, the current $7.00 per member per year stipend and whether to discontinue collecting the stipend for the second half of 2019-2020 (January thru June) or to continue to collect the stipend thru June 2020 and then discontinue collecting the stipend from that point forward.

After much discussion and new information from GRSP leadership the following motion was presented by DGN Mary Ligon and seconded by PDG Bob Hagan:

Motion:   District 6900 will bill the second half of the GRSP stipend for January 1, 2020 thru June 30, 2020 ($3.50 per member) in our dues invoice going out in January 2020 and forward the collected stipend to GRSP. As of July 1 2020 and that point forward District 6900 will no longer assess the GRSP stipend to each member of the district. Each club and or individual member may choose to support GRSP financially as they see fit.

IPDG and P&A Committee Chair Court Dowis called for the vote, all members were asked and answered “yes” to the motion…..motion was approved.

Meeting was adjourned !
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